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Ministry of Civil Service Affairs and Administrative Reforms

17 December 2004

of Civil Serviceé Affairs and Administrative Reforms
Circular Letter No. 63 of 2004

B/152/21/12 V29

From: Senior Chief Executive, Ministry of Civil Service Affairs and Administrative Reformr

To: Supervising Officers i/c Ministries/ Departments

The Ministry of Health and Quality of Life is organizing a Mega Blood Collection
on 22 December, 2004 on the Esplanade of the Emmanuel Anquetil Building, Port
Louis from 08.00 hrs to 18.00 hrs.

2. The purpose of the above activity is to cater for the demand of blood,
particularly during the end-of-year festive period, i.e December and January.

3. An information campaign is being carried out by the Blood Transfusion Service

of the Ministry and the Blood Donors’ Association to sensitize the population to give
their blood.

4. It would be appreciated if Supervising Officers of Ministries and Departments
could make appropriate arrangements to enable officers willing to donate their blood

to do so on that occasion.
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(K. Ponnusamy)
Senior Chief Executive

Copy to:-
Secretary to Cabinet and Head of the Civil Service

6th Floor, New Government Cenlre, Port Louts, Republic of Mauritius.
Tel : (230) 201 1045, Fay: (230) 201 3815 E-mail : civser@bow. intnet.mu



